
NOTICE 

14.06.2022 

 

 All Arabic Honours students are hereby 

informed that a meeting will be held on ‘NAAC 

PEER TEAM Visit’, which will be conducted on 

tomorrow in our College, at 10:00 A.M. in Room 

No. 13 of the College. Dr. Susmita Sengupta, Co- 

ordinator, IQAC of the College will deliver his 

lecture in this regard.  

 So, all the students of the Department are 

directed to remain present to the same. 
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